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Task/Expectation: 
 
The children seem to have recovered well from their adventures in Dukes Barn! We are sure that 
they have told you lots about it. This was the best group we have ever taken away in terms of 
sleeping well. We also received lots of compliments about their behaviour and good manners. 
There are lots of photographs for you to look at on our class page of the school website. 
Despite not being at school on Monday, we have enjoyed another busy week. We had an 
assembly about recycling on Tuesday followed by a workshop when all the children were able to 
make their own recycled paper. 
Today we were treated to a VR session kindly funded by the PTA. Our session was all about 
mountains which was perfect to further enhance our geography topic this term. 
We will not be setting any further homework now other than continuing to learn times tables and 
spellings for weekly tests which will run as normal until further notice. Optional homework was 
to provide an entry for the East Bridgford Show this Saturday – the weather forecast looks good 
and we look forward to seeing many exhibits on the day! 
Outdoor lacrosse will continue on Wednesday afternoons until further notice. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            Rose turned eight at Dukes Barn. We celebrated with birthday cake and a campfire! 
 
 
 


